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There is always great news to share about our St. Philip’s College family. The following
achievements align with our College Strategic Objectives: Student Success, Performance
Excellence, and Principle-Centered Leadership. Stay up to date with our faculty, staff, and

student accomplishments by reading the President’s Newsletter online
at alamo.edu/spc/newsletter and follow us on social media @GOSPC. 

Student Success
SPC ECHS Students Complete Phlebotomy Certificate

The Healthcare Technician: Phlebotomy Level 1 Certificate Program partnered with
SPC Early College High School this past academic year. Ten students completed the
certificate program and they are preparing for their certification exam. These are the
first high school students to complete this program -- Ariana Apolinar, Isabel Garcia,
Allison Herrera, Salin Lopez, Layla Monreal, Karen Montano, Mycal Munoz, Kassandra
Oberg, Davina Pritchett and Alejandra Roldan. Adam Moya is the program director. 

Performance Excellence
 
St. Philip’s College Grad Named Exec Chef of Award-Winning Eatery

John Carpenter, St. Philip’s College alumnus, was recently named Executive Chef of
Signature, an award-winning restaurant located on the grounds of La Cantera Resort &
Spa. The 70-seat eatery is known for its contemporary takes on French classics with a
Texas flair. Carpenter is a graduate of the SPC Culinary Arts program. After earning his
degree, he worked his way up the ranks in the kitchens of top San Antonio restaurants
including Beat Street Bistro and Nao Gastro Bar. 

SPC Redesignated as a National Center of Academic Excellence 

St. Philip’s College has been redesignated as a National Center of Academic
Excellence in Cyber Defense (CAE-CD), a program jointly sponsored by the National
Security Agency and Department of Homeland Security. The CAE-CD redesignation
indicates that the institution is helping reduce threats to our national infrastructure by
promoting higher education and research in cyber defense as well as providing the
nation with a pipeline of qualified cybersecurity professionals. The designation offers
opportunities to SPC students through increased collaboration with industry partners
and enhanced internships available only to students from CAE-CD institutions.

Principle-Centered Leadership
SPC Earns ‘Grow with Google’ Grant for Career Readiness

St. Philip’s College was awarded part of a $2 million investment in the
Hispanic Association of Community Colleges and Universities (HACU). The program
will train 200,000 Latino students by 2025. The Grow with Google HSI Career
Readiness Program will provide a semester-long in-person and online digital skills
program. The initiative will combine career workshops, career counseling, and
programming on design thinking, project management, and professional brand building.
Twenty Hispanic Serving Institutions (HSIs) were awarded, including Northeast
Lakeview College, Palo Alto College and San Antonio College. 
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